Saint John Neumann Knights of Columbus Council # 5971 Newsletter



Volume 44 - Issue No. 11



November 2012 - issued 10/29/2012

Published Monthly for Knights of Columbus Members and their spouses only! 6578 N.W., 13th Court, Plantation, FL 33313-4549

Council Meetings - 1st and 3rd Mondays

Phone: 954-791-3113

Council Web Page - www.kofc5971.org

OFFICE AND DIRECTORS INFORMATION

	<u>Phone</u>	Email Address				
E. Vega	954 741-7800	stbernardoffice@gmail.com				
zzi	954 741-2724	slgalluzzi@yahoo.com				
ianes	954-804-8089	kianes1@comcast.net				
	954-741-6277	williamgrieco@bellsouth.net				
tion						
s	954-741-3489	mrsalois@gmail.com				
ach	954-448-6962	myboss7@yahoo.com				
tega	954-748-6573	RLOrtega@aol.com				
heckton	954-749-0097	Jacdol1@bellsouth.net				
Keaton	954-474-4089	No email.				
tion						
tion						
Hazelton	954-882-9394	James.hazelton@kofc.org				
Hazelton	954-882-9394	James.hazelton@kofc.org				
rizales	954-722-7116	sylrey@bellsouth.net				
ianes	954-804-8089	kianes1@comcast.net				
1492 Home Association						
mbareri	954-583-6645	RCAMBAR@bellsouth.net				
cer	954-746-5436	pblcasey@bellsouth.net				
	er					

Columbiettes Meetings

2nd Monday only

Friday Nighters (Sam Arico, 954-720-8924)

November 30, 2012

REPORTS

<u> Grand Knights – Sam Galluzzi</u>

Fellow Knights November is upon us remember to vote on November 6th, it's our right and privlage don't throw it away. We will have the icon of Our Lady of Guadalupe in our council starting October 31st at St. Bernard's Catholic Church there will be a prayer service on November 2nd at 7:00pm, I would encourage all to attend and please wear a Knights shirt so we are visible to the parish. Keep in mind that we will be joining the Columbiettes on December 8th for holiday pot luck please let me know if you plan to attend and what type of dish you may be contributing to the evening. Hope all the little goblins in your families have a fun and safe Halloween and remember that leads us into the Holy Days of All Souls and All Saints. Next meeting is Nov 5th please attend at least once a month.

Financial Secretary - William Grieco, PGK

I want to thank everyone that has paid their dues for 2012 – 2013. We still have some brothers that have not paid their dues. Please send your payments to me at 3934 NW 90th Avenue, Sunrise, FL 33351-8804. I also want to thank everyone for their prayers during my father's hospitalization and his death. I will have a Mass said for him and my mother on Saturday, December 1, 5 PM at All Saints Catholic Church. All are welcome to come to the Mass.

4th Degree – Thomas Thompson, FDD, PGK, PFN

Fourth Degree next meeting will be November 15th 2012, to be held at St. David's Catholic Church at 8:00pm. The past meeting of the 4th was sparsely attended, we did have a quorum and conducted our business. A letter to all assemblies concerning the wounded Warrior Program was read asking for donations to help get those wounded home for Christmas. A motion was made and voted upon to donate \$250.00 to this very worthwhile cause. Next exemplification is to be held in Orlando on the 24th of November, that's the Saturday after Thanksgiving, this is usually the biggest attended exemplification for the year. If you are not a "Sir Knight" as of yet, think about becoming one now or in the near future.

115th 200 Club Chairman – Jack Scheckton

Members of the 200 Club - Dues are due for 115th Club. Drawings will be held the next 2 meetings. If not paid you are not eligible for the weekly awards

Insurance Agent – James Sebastian Hazelton

Different life stages, changing needs. You may have a long-range expense for which you are saving, as college for your children, you may be concerned about a comfortable, worry-free retirement and may want to protect your ability to earn a living. You want to have something to leave for your wife, children or grandchildren, at some point you may have had all of these needs on your mind. Over time, these thoughts make way for others as your needs evolve, your finances change and you get older. What is important to you at age 20 may not be at 30, or 45, or 65. What is the best way to be prepared for these changes before they happen? One of the easiest ways to be financially ready for changes that come with different life stages is to meet annually with your professional Knights of Columbus agent, and address the needs that his analysis uncovers. Contact me today to learn more.

District Deputy (#68) - Reyes Carrizales

My Brother Knights at the beginning of this month we have the opportunity for our voices to be heard by VOTING in the Presidential election. If you are registered please vote and you still have time to inform yourselves of the candidates' stands and issues. In November, we celebrate Thanksgiving, let us not forget to give THANKS for the many BLESSINGS we have been given. God Bless you and your families.

Columbiettes President – Jean-Marie Carter

Dear Sister Columbiettes, October was a great month. The card party held on October 20th turned out fantastic. All who attended had a great lunch and fun playing cards or board games. Moving ahead into November, we are getting ready for Bingo Luncheon on November 17th at the Knights Hall. We are still looking for donations for our Chinese auction and if possible to have each Columbiette bring a bottle of wine for the baskets. Our board meeting will be held November 7th at 7:00 PM. St. John Neumann is hosting the SE chapter meeting on Saturday November 10th at the Knights Hall. Our November meeting will be Monday, November 12th at 7:30 PM. Looking for a great month, thank you to all our sister Columbiettes for all your support.

Editors Comments – Eduardo Kianes

This Thanksgiving let us be thankful for our gifts and blessing. Let's remember those who have little but gather at the welcoming table of the Lord. Give thanks for our armed forces that allow us to have this celebration in a free country, to them and their families THANK YOU. On this great day enjoy your families and friend, and when seated at table take the time to pray and give thanks the God. My dear brothers have a bless Thanksgiving Day.

Sick and Pray List

Our prayer for Father Tony, Linda Sheridan, Ann Bauer, Ann Battaglia, Elena Galluzzi, Teresa Santalucia, Chantel Sawyer and Ed Morrisset.

Knights Birthdays

Arthur Vincent, Peter Kneski Esquire, Richard L Ortega, William G Benson, Christopher Bopst, Al V. Garel, Joseph W. Guillotte, Ronald M. Kimbler, Joseph McManus, Frank P. Bravate, Joseph R. Higgins, Dennis J. Sheridan, Rev. Lazarus J. Govin, Santo J. Arico, Gladson M. Black

CALENDAR FOR NOVEMBER 2012

(ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGE TO PARTICIPATE)

44/04/2042	All Cainta Day	
11/01/2012	All Saints Day	
11/02/2012	All Souls Day	
11/02/2012	Corporate Communion	St. Bernard – 12:00 N
11/02/2012	Guadalupe Icon prayer service	St. Bernard – 7:00 PM
11/04/2012	Daylights saving time ends	
11/05/2012	Council Meeting	Council Hall – 8:00 PM
11/06/2012	Election Day	
11/07/2012	Columbiettes Board Meeting	Council Hall – 7:00 PM
11/10/2012	Columbiettes Regional Meeting	Council Hall
11/11/2012	Veterans Day	
11/12/2012	Columbiettes Meeting	Council Hall – 7:30 PM
11/17/2012	Bingo Luncheon	Council Hall -
11/19/2012	Council Meeting	Council Hall – 8:00 PM
11/15/2012	4 th Degree Meeting	St. David – 8:00 PM
11/22/2012	Thanksgiving	
11/24/2012	4 th Degree Exemplification	Rosen Plaza – Orlando, FL
11/30/2012	Friday Niters	Council Hall – 6:30 PM

SPONSORS

2012 - 2013 Columbian Year - Council Booster's time to renew!!

PGK Paul Dobrow & Emily Dobrow	Dorothy Dytkowski,	John & Darlene Moppert
John and Ann Scheckton	PGK William Grieco	Tommy Thompson, FDD, PGK,
Betty Carrigan	PGK Gil Keaton	PFN
PG/K Peter & June Becker	PGK Fred & Ann Bauer	Sam & Mary Arico
Rocco & Eloise Cambareri Henry Archibold PGK James Maguire Robert Dytkowski, FDD, PGK, PFN	PGK Edward & Sharon Morrissey Clayton & Lillian Emery Gus & Laura Hosbach Michael & Arlene Bailey	Marie & Greg Hawson PGK Paul &Emily Dobrow Ann Caputti

Booster support is only 50% of what it was last year!

Please Renew now for the 2012-2013 year. See Sam Arico at the meeting Or Send a Check to Sam Arico, c/o 6578 N W 13th Ct., Plantation, FL 33313-4549

Please be a Sponsor & give your \$5.00 newsletter booster donation to Brother Sam Arico (954) 720-8924, Booster Director.

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, Patriotism!